
 
 
Improving pleasant living environment places, President No Hi Park visits Seilo Co., Ltd. 
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Seilo was founded in 1999 and is a company that provides professional recruitment services and facilities management, as 
well as machine and equipment works and facilities management. 
 

 
 
President No Hi Pak visited the Gangdong-gu Seilo Headquarters Offices at 2pm on May 6th 2013. The schedule was 
presided by president Young Tae Kim and his staff and also began with a business report. 
 



 
 
The business report was broken down into several major areas of services, distribution business, and the affiliated 
company. The report began with a discussion concerning 2012 year of results as well as the 2013 goals projection. They 
continued discussing the reports on the status of each business division and a report on the pending issues Seilo faces. 
 

 
 
Mr. Pak spoke about how “each business division should carry out safety training and efforts should be made to create an 
accident free work place" and "in terms of labor-management problems by division the stability of labor-management 
relations based on a foundation of creating human relationships should be double checked to create assurances.” And he 
also said "we must devote all our energy towards achieving the goals of Vision 2020 by means of creative management, 
responsible management and expanding foundations." 
 
Lastly, he gave words of encouragement to the staff to create a Seilo where employees can develop further. 
 
 
 
 


